M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 10, 2019
RE:
BG-1 Application for Plumbing Upgrades for Kelly
Elementary, BG #20-106

This project consists of replacing the existing electric water
heater and storage tank.
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
